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Congratulations to Mayor-elect Michael Glotz, Village Clerk Kristin Thirion, 
Trustee Bill Brady and Trustees-elect Dennis Mahoney and Colleen Sullivan, 
who were all elected into office April 6. They join Trustees Bill Brennan, Diane 
Galante and Michael Mueller to comprise your brand-new Tinley Park Village 
Board. 
 
The new Village Board will be sworn-in at 6:30 p.m. Monday, May 3 at the 
Tinley Park Convention Center, and their first meeting at Village Hall will be 
held Tuesday, May 4. Residents can tune-in to watch the inauguration live on 
the Village's Facebook page, or they can watch a video of the event afterward 
on Tinley Park Television (Comcast Channel 4 and U-Verse Channel 99). 

https://www.facebook.com/VillageofTinleyPark/

